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Project Summary

During this year’s annual pool maintenance shutdown, the City replaced all the old 
Incandescent and Quartz Underwater Lighting. The new LED Underwater Lighting has an 
increased lifetime of 118,000 Hours and improved the quality of lighting. The project will have 
an annual energy savings of 58,886 (kWh) of electricity and estimated cost savings of 
approximately $3,300/year.

Benefits associated with this project include:

- Improved Underwater Light Quality
- Increased Energy Efficiency
- Increased Life Span of Lights
- Decrease in Maintenance Interested in knowing more about the City’s energy initiatives and projects?

Visit Cranbrook.ca/energy




